
CITY OF SILVERTON 
Invites you to Attend 

Eugene Field Community 
Workshop
The City is conducting an outreach and 

planning effort to determine the potential 

future uses of the Eugene Field site. 

Consultants will lead an interactive 

community discussion, eliciting community 

input on such topics as community values, 

existing physical conditions, redevelopment 

issues and future vision for the Eugene Field 

site and design.  

THURSDAY 
JAN. 31, 2019 

AT 
6:00 PM

Silverton High 
School 

Cafeteria

1456 Pine Street


